Eleni Kyriakides

1718 Conecticut Ave NW
STE. 200

Washington, DC 20009

March 09, 2017
Dear Eleni Kyriakides,

This automated notice acknowledges receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to U.S.
Customs and Border Protection (CBP) received in the mail from you on 03/02/2017. Please use the
following unique FOIA tracking number CBP-2017-037895 to track the status of your request.

In the future, please submit your FOIA requests to CBP electronically. It's very easy to do, and there are
many reasons why filing online is the most expeditious way to submit a FOIA request.

How to submit a FOIA request electronically to U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP)?

To submit a FOlAocnline request online simply go to your search engine (i.e., gocgle, etc.) and type
FOIlAonline, then hit enter. That will take you to the FOIAonline site. From there, press the green button
on the right “Create an Account” and follow the prompts to create a FOlAonline account, then press the
green button in the middle "Make a FOIA Request" and follow the prompts to submit a FOIA request.

Submitting a FOIA request online is the preferred method (vs. postal mail) for many reasons:

*You will immediately receive a unique FOIA tracking number and acknowledgment that your FOIA
request was received by CBP.

*You will be able to track your FOIA request any day/any time through your FOIAonline account.

*You will receive an email to retrieve responsive records or document via your FOlAonline account, when
records-or documents become available.

*You can view all of your historical FOIA requests via the "dashboard” in your FOIAonline account.

FOIAs requests for travel records require: 1) subject’'s name, 2) subject’s date of birth, and 3) third party

consent (if applicable). )

Sincerely,

Helen Currant
U.S. Customs and Border Protection



